
I’d like to suggest to the special committee on COVID that the state offer tests to grocery store 
workers.  The stores need to remain open, and it seems logical to ensure both that the workers remain 
healthy – and also to make sure any sick workers aren’t spreading to customers. 
 
Of course health workers should be priority, but including grocery store workers could be a benefit to 
the greater cause. 
 
Thanks! 
 
 
Susan Laarman 
susanlaarman@gmail.com 
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